
Phillips, Paul S.
4/27/2010 1:51:10PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Vouchers

Thanks for your prompt response, Sid. Hope all is well.

Paul

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 11:26 AM 
To: Phillips, Paul S.; STEVE MOSS 
Subject: RE: Vouchers

Thanks, Paul. I am the right place to start. Steven - Please give me 
a call at 415/973-5921.

yours,

sid

---- Original Message-----
From: Phillips, Paul S. lmailto:paul.phillips@cpue.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 10:32 AM
To: STEVE MOSS
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Vouchers

Steve,

So sorry for not getting back to you sooner. I'm copying Sidney Dietz, 
one of PG&E's Regulatory folks who has been their lead contact on most 
matters involving energy efficiency.

Sidney: if you aren't the appropriate person to address Steve's CARE 
reform concept (vouchers, rather than a pure subsidy, for smart 
appliance rebates), I would greatly appreciate it if you could direct 
Steve to somebody within PG&E who might be able to spare a half hour to 
discuss this, whether in person or over the phone. Let me know if you 
have any questions.

Best,

Paul

SB GT&S 0480090

mailto:SBD4@pge.com
mailto:paul.phillips@cpue.ca.govl


Paul S. Phillips
Advisor to Commissioner Timothy A. Simon California Public Utilities 
Commission
505 Van Ness Ave. Room 5212 | San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel: 415.703.1786 | Mobile: 415.710.6742 | psp@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-
From: STEVE MOSS 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 10:01 AM 
To: Phillips, Paul S.
Subject: Vouchers

Redacted

Paul,

I wanted to follow-up to see if you can recommend someone I can connect 
with on our concept at the utilities.

Thanks much,

Steven

SB GT&S 0480091

mailto:psp@cpuc.ca.gov

